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MEETING TYPE: Regular

MEETING DATE: March 12, 2024

TITLE: Treatment Plant Project — Construction Update Presentation

BACKGROUND: The construction of the new treatment plant at Well #11 is progressing, with staff

scheduled to provide an update on the ongoing construction activities. The project is expected to be
completed by the end of the fiscal year. It entails a design/build approach to upgrade the Well No. 11
Treatment Plant, with the project's total cost of $5,759,400. This endeavor is supported financially by the
California State Water Resources Control Board.

FISCAL IMPACT: None

ENVIRONMENTAL None

IMPACT:

RECOMMENDED No Action Needed — Information Only

ACTION:

SUBMITTED BY: Kathy Raasch, Interim Development Services Director

City Manager Approval: /d/'%//ﬂ//‘%;% Date: 377/50 Z’V

Other Department Approval (when required): Date:
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